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Hello all hope you had a great Thanksgiving. This a short newsletter to help catch up on the news 
that is happening that we couldn’t get into the last letter.

Some of us have been out doing demonstrations, on November 5th and 6th Coulee Region Woodturners 
helped with the yearly tool show at A-Line was an opportunity to shine.

Then on November 14th and 15th Jim Frank, Duane Hill, and myself went to Eau Claire WI. to take part 
in the 2010 Chippewa valley Woodturners Guild Symposium. We were at the 29 Pines Convention Cen-
ter. Duane Hill was there to give a presentation on how to fix mistakes. Jim Frank and I were there to 
Demo for A-Line Tool. We had good crowds and had fun talking and turning. 

The symposium was the second one that Chippewa Valley Woodturners Guild has put on. They had dem-
onstrations going on for the 2 days, and there members had there work on display for all to enjoy. They 
had different vendors there with turning tools, turning blanks and burls, wood carvers, a Lathe manufac-
ture, and more. 

We made friends with a couple wood guys, and want to thank Clyde Cassel for the black ash burls that 
he brought from Up North Burls and gave them to Jim & I to turn, nice blanks check them out at: http://
upnorthburls.net or call Cory At 218-283-4045 We also made friends with the folks from Wisconsin 
Woods Wood, there in Durand WI. there loggers for the last 25 years, they gave me a Cherry bowl blank 
nice stuff check them out at: http://wisconsinwoodswood.com or give them a call 715-672-8690.  

Also I want thank Tom from A-line for his donations to our club of Black Ash Burl that he got from Up 
North Burl.  We will offer these blanks to the club at the December meeting. 

December meeting we will be having the elections for our officers and technical advisors positions that 
are open for 2011. This is your chance to get involved. We have nominees for each position except for 
Program Chairman. This isa critical job and needs a member to volunteer for it or be nominated for
it. All board members help the member who takes this position. It is a fun position. He is the first member 
who will know what will happen next year. And we have the 2”x4”x48” Challenge, have to get that done 
by 12/18/2010. We will also be having a raffle, if you have something's that you like to donate to make 
the raffle more interesting and to raise money for the club, bring it along to the December 18 meeting. De-
cember 2010- Wendell Ziegler will be showing us his mirror coat fill technique.

Clyde Cassel is organizing a group buy from Craft Supply USA: http://www.woodturnerscatalog.com
contact Clyde at: dovetailfarm@yahoo.com or 608-654-5727. We had a monster order last year, it will be 
a good deal with free shipping, and a discount.

Then we have the Chapter project, we still need your help get involved contact Jim Frank: 
jhfbear@centurytel.net or 608-781-8092 or Duane Hill: wisawdust@charter.net or 608-783-0883

Well as we get into the Christmas holiday’s lets get those projects done early for Christmas, like before 
our December meeting for the Club Instant Gallery remember it is better to give hand turned gifts then 
store brought gifts.
\Continued on next page.
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A-Line WOODWORKING SEMINAR AND SALE SCHEDULE 2010 to 2011

BLACK FRIDAY - *EXTRA DISCOUNTS ON SELECT JET/POWERMATIC EQUIPMENT 
TO INCLUDE DUST COLLETORS, DRILL PRESSES AND LATHES* JET & POWERMATIC 
EQUIPMENT                                                      

v FRIDAY, NOV 26, 8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM

v SATURDAY, NOV 27, 8:00 AM TO 1:00 PM

v MONDAY, NOV 29, 8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM

Mark Your Calendars!

DEC 4TH                LATHE SEMINAR – “MAKING CHRISTMAS ORNAMENTS”

                                               BY DUANE HILL                  9:00 AM TO 11:00 AM

JAN 8TH               LATHE-TOOL MAINTENANCE & SHARPENING

                                               BY JIM FRANK                    9:00 AM TO     11:00 AM

JAN 22ND         LATHE SEMINAR – SEGMENTED TURNING (HOW TO)

                                               BY PHIL MILLER              9:00 AM TO 11:00 AM

FEB 12TH             STAINING AND FINISHING

                                   BY JIM COX                        9:00 AM TO 11:00 AM         

FEB 26TH                 KREG JIg PLUS DOVETAILING

                                               BY MIKE JAEKEL                  9:00 AM TO 11:00 AM

MAR 5TH              LATHE SEMINAR – TURNING BOWLS/VASES

                                              BY JIM FRANK                   9:00 AM TO 11:00 AM

MAR 25               DELTA DAYS – EXTRA DISCOUNTS 8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM

MAR 26               DELTA DAYS – EXTRA DISCOUNTS 8:00 AM TO 12:00 PM

A-Line Tool

Continued from page 1
Well seeing that today is Black Friday (who knows why they call it that) and the end of the year is coming 
fast get to those projects and have fun in the shop. Be safe and see you in December. 

Thank You Phil Miller
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Thanks to all that helped out at A-Line. Turners were D Falch, C Cassell, 
D Wilson, R Egan, J Griffiths, J Frank, P Miller, D Hill, J Fisher, 

Great Job On the 
Pictures

by 
Jim  Frank

A-Line Tool Show
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Great Job On the 
Pictures

by 
Jim  Frank

Both Saturday and Sunday was a blast. We "Hogged" the show. Had to move my lathe twice be-
cause of the large number of people that were watching us. We need to get involved with more of these 
events. I will have more comments at the next officers meeting. Had a good time talking to Mike Hunter 
and Lyle Jamieson. They were within 2 booths from us. Enjoy the pictures.
Jim Frank

2010 Chippewa valley Woodturners Guild Symposium
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We need some help members, time is slipping away. This is a club project, and we need your commit-
ment. At this point in time, 2 bunk beds are being made and Ansel will work on the table. We need many 
more turners working on this project. Some ideas for trappings at 1" to the foot are:
1. Wood box with stacked wood (1-1/4”  wide by 4” long by 3” high)
2. Two easy chairs (Scaled to 1" to the foot)
3. 4 table chairs (Scaled to 1" to the foot)
4. Beer Cans (6 Pack)
5. Whisky Jug (Old Time Ceramic)
6. Deer Horns
7. Canoe
8. Dishes (1-1/4” diameter X 4)
9. Pots (1-1/4” diameter X 2)
10. Wall Cupboards (2-3” long by 3” high by 1-1/4” deep)
11. Cloth coverings for openings on all cabinets
12. Foot stools for the two easy chairs
13. Pancakes to fit plates
14. Window (with Curtains)
15. Door with hinges (with door frame)
And many more ideas from the members. We have some things being worked on and we need your help, so 
Volunteer and take part this is a team effort and a fun project. We have less than 5 months till March contact 
Jim Frank: jhfbear@centurytel.net or 
Phil Miller: pmiller010@centurytel.net  

We Need Your Help, And March Is Getting Closer!
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